September, 2019

Grand President's Message #3

Greetings Brothers and Sisters:

Hope you all are excited as I am to begin your new year. Wishes of good luck to all new officers.

Remember there is a wealth of knowledge in this Auxiliary. If you should need help don't be afraid to ask questions. Auxiliaries and officers are here to help.

My message is short as I will have more information at the Council of Administration meeting at my Homecoming.

Good Luck and God Bless All.

Elaine Mitchell

Elaine Mitchell, President Grand of NM MOCA

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY

"KICKIN' BUTT FOR OUR VETERANS"